
Public Hearing on the Alkali Creek Reservoir

	 When:		 December 7, 2016, 2:00 p.m.

	 Where:		 Hyattville Community Center
			  208 S. Main St. 
			  Hyattville, WY
			 
The Wyoming Water Development Commission will hold a public hearing 
to receive comments on the Alkali Creek Reservoir project. The Commis-
sion will also be seeking information as to whether the proposed project 
functions and services can be served by any person, association or corpo-
ration engaged in private enterprise.

Representatives of the Water Development Commission and the project 
sponsor will be present to explain the proposed project and to record com-
ments.

For further information contact:
Wyoming Water Development Office
6920 Yellowtail Road
Cheyenne, Wyoming  82002
307/777-7626

November 29, December 3-6, 2016

PUBLIC NOTICE


